
 
No.20008 ： TWGHs   Ho   Yuk   Ching   Educational   Psychology   Service  
Centre   -   The   Shining   Stars   Group  

29 th    September,   2020    

Dear   Parent,  

Our   school   has   commissioned   a   non-governmental   organization,   Tung   Wah   Group   of  
Hospitals,   Ho   Yuk   Ching   Educational   Psychology   Service   Center,   to   provide   group   training  
for   students   with   learning   and   social   support   needs.  

The   ‘Shining   Stars’   group   aims   at   supporting   students   with   their   emotional   management  
and   their   self-management   skills,   including   organization,   planning,   concentration,   and   time  
management   through   evidence   based   practices   such   as   behavioral   rehearsal.   The   training  
also   aims   at   improving   students’   social   skills,   which   includes   emotional   management   and  
problem   solving,   through   role   play   and   interactive   games.  

Based   on   our   assessment   of   students’   learning   and   development   needs,   we   believe   that  
this   training   will   enhance   your   child’s   learning   and   social   participation   in   school.   We  
therefore   write   to   seek   your   consent:  

1. The   school   will   arrange   for   your   child   to   participate   in   the   ‘Shining   Stars’   group;  

2.     In   order   to   monitor   students’   progress   and   to   assess   training   effectiveness,   data   on  
your   child’s   performance   will   be   collected   at   regular   intervals.   This   data   will   include  
trainers’   records   as   well   as   teachers’   assessments   of   student   performance.  

Participation   in   this   project   is   voluntary.   For   enquiries   about   the   group   training,   please  
contact   Ms.   Ng,   the   social   worker   of   the   TWGHs   Ho   Yuk   Ching   Educational   Psychology  
Service   Centre   (3752-8989).  

Details   are   as   follows:  
Date:   15/10,   5/11,   26/11,17/12,   25/2,11/3,   15/4,   13/5   

The   online   learning   platform   Zoom   will   be   used   during   the   period   of   half   day   classes.   The  
time   will   be   3:00p.m.-   4:00p.m.   The   arrangement   after   full   day   class   resumption   will   be  
announced   on   ClassDojo   later.   

Please  complete  and  return  the  reply  slip  to  Ms.  See  Hiu  Ching  on  or  before  7 th  October,                  
2020.   For   enquiries   please   contact   Ms.   See   by   ClassDojo.  

 

Li   Sing   Tai   Hang   School  
 
 
_____________________  
Ms.   Shirly   Yip,   the   Principal  
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Reply   Slip  

To:  Li  Sing  Tai  Hang  School.  I  have  acknowledged  the  Notice  20008  and  I  (Please  ✔                 
where   appropriate)  

  ☐        agree   

1.        to   my   child   joining   the   ‘Shining   Stars’   group.  

2. the  project  research  team  may  collect  the  data  related  to  my  child’s  performance               
in   the   project   for   evaluation   purposes  

       ☐      disagree      to   my   child   joining   the   ‘Shining   Stars’   group.  

  

Class:_____  Name:__________(  )  Parent’s  Signature:___________Date:_________      
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